Specialty
Conference
in 1981

The technical Council on
Cold Regions will co-sponsor
a Specialty Conference
entitled “The Northern Com-
munity: A Search for a Quality
Environment.” The Conference
will be held in Seattle, Washing-
ton, April 8-10, 1981. The Spe-
cialty Conference will be of
interest to practioners in Alaska,
Canada, and the Northern Tier
states.

Two to five-hundred work
typewritten abstracts of papers
to be submitted for the Special-
ty Conference should be post-
marked no later than July 3,
1980 and sent to: William F.
Ayer, American Society of Civil
Engineers, 345 East 47th Street,
New York, New York 10017.

Authors will be notified of
accepted papers by August 15,
1980. All papers accepted for
the conference will be presen-
ted. Questions regarding the Call
for Papers should be directed to
Ted S. Vinson, Chairman, Spe-
cialty Conference Program and
Publications Committee.



